
 

THE FINE ART OF OBSERVATION 
 

 SCHOOL TOURS 

 
 

 

DEVELOPING 21ST CENTURY AND COLLEGE AND CAREER READINESS SKILLS 

THROUGH THE VISUAL ARTS 

Explore the permanent collection and the following special 
exhibitions during Fall 2022:  
 

 The Meadow (weather permitting – nature observation) 

 Prairie Views 

 Salt Air 

 Do You See What I See? 

 

 

Gallery activities and art projects are designed to explore 

visual thinking and literacy, practice the cross-disciplinary 

skill of observation, develop expressive language, 

complement the Common Core/College and Career 

Readiness, and develop the four “super skills” identified by 

the Partnership for 21st Century Skills – creativity, 

communication, collaboration, and critical thinking.  

Observational/Scientific drawing project included. 

 

 

 

Tours are free, available Tuesday-Friday, last 1½ hours, and can be tailored to all grade levels. 
Bus funds are available, provided by donations to the museum. 

 
Contact: Kathrine Schlageck, Senior Educator, at klwalk@ksu.edu or 785.532.7718 

 
Bus funds are provided by individual and private foundation donations, not government funding. 

To financially support the bus fund and/or education programs, contact Kathrine Schlageck. 

Use Visual Thinking Strategies to explore 
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